
Dr Emma Andrews

Kia ora koutou,

I’m Emma and it is a pleasure to have the opportunity to
be a parent representative on the Ngaio School board.

I am a molecular biologist and biochemist by training
and have spent a large proportion of my career in
academia as a research scientist. Since November 2021
I have been with Tiakitanga Pūtaiao Aotearoa,
Biosecurity New Zealand, based within the Ministry for
Primary Industries. I currently lead a team of analysts
and data scientists whose role is to keep decision
makers informed of changes to the global biosecurity
threat environment. In this role, I get to do what I love
and serve not only our country, but the people I work
with.

Our eldest started at Ngaio School in Term 2 2022, and
our second will follow suit early 2024. It has been great
to become part of the Ngaio School whānau. We have
lived in Ngaio since we moved to Wellington in 2019 and
really value the Ngaio community spirit.

I am looking forward to continuing to support Ngaio
School as a parent representative on the Ngaio School
board.


